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WALK TO REMEMBER

Date:  September 11, 2024
Location:  Track across from Artillery Post

Join us from 8:00am-9:30am on 9/11 for the Walk
to Remember, as we come together as a military
community to honor the lives lost and reflect on
the resilience that unites us all.

SEPTEMBER 1, 2024

Friendly reminder that Boats, RV's, trailers and recreational vehicles, are not permitted in the
housing areas. Residents are only allowed to have recreational vehicles at their home for 24 hours
before and after use. 

In honor of the 23rd anniversary of 9/11, the Hunt Military Communities Foundation is hosting a
Patriot Essay Contest for military kids ages 8-16. We want to hear from you: What does it mean to be
a patriot, and how do you show patriotism in your community? Submit a video (under 2 minutes) or
an essay (200 words or less) by September 6, 2024, for a chance to win $100! Five winners will be
announced on September 11, 2024. Visit Patriot.HuntMilitaryCommunitiesFoundation.org to upload
your submission and share your voice.

http://patriot.huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org/


COMMUNITY REMINDERS

SATISFACTS SURVEYS

UPCOMING LOCAL EVENTS

MAINTENANCE

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

Date:  September 27, 2024
Location: Alamodome

The show is right around the corner and we hope you are as
excited as we are! Get the chance to speak with hundreds of
experts about your next home project at the San Antonio Fall
Home + Garden Show (Sept. 27-29) at the Alamodome!

brent.norvik@huntcompanies.com

Director of Operations
Brent Norvik

Community Director
Monica Garcia

monica.garcia@huntcompanies.com

Rinsing your dishes before loading will prevent the drain from
clogging. If you have dishwasher safe plastic and wooden
items, load them in the top rack only. Please do not place
fragile glassware in the dishwasher; the jet action may cause
breakage. If you are experiencing issues with your dishwasher,
please contact our office at 830-262-0830.

“Andrew and Norman went way past the call of duty to fix our
A/C problem! Our house has never been cooler. Please thank
them both!”

Thank you for sharing this kind thought about our excellent
maintenance team!

38TH ANNUAL SAN ANTONIO FALL HOME & GARDEN SHOW


